
NEWSLETTER 
From the Head Teacher 
Dear all, 

What a fabulous Friday!  It has been a pleasure to see all of the children across both 

sites, enjoying maths and numbers all day!   We had fairy tale problems, computer 

maths, spaghetti towers and lots of puzzles. The children all looked fantastic in their 

number outfits and we raised a brilliant £72 for the NSPCC. Thank you for your support 

with this day. 

 

Sarah Turner 

Head Teacher 
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Dates for your diary     

February                   

6th   Safer Internet day   

7th Family Café Acorns 9am   

9th Family Café Oak  9:20am                                                                  

12th  Half term               

23rd  Yr 5/6 Football at   

Hillcrest                           

26th  Book Week            

27th  Volley Ball taster  

March                       

1st World Book Day           

6th  Parents Evening                     

12th  Science Week         

13th  Yr 5/6 to DMA for  

Science Day                         

23rd Comic Relief/Sports 

Relief                                      

29th Last day of term    

30th March to 13th April 

School closed for Easter 

         

 

Attendance this week 

 

   Barn Owls 90.%        Oaks   93.65% 

   Tawny Owls 86.5%   Acorns 100% (Well done) 

    Owlets 96.47% 



Number Day  


